
 

 
 

 

 

28 May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

SERC will be hosting an Apprenticeship Job Fair on Thursday 20th June from 5:30 – 

7:30pm in the SPACE Theatre and Conference Centre at its Castle Park Road Campus in 

Bangor. The event will offer visitors the chance to meet potential employers face-to-face and 

to discover what apprenticeships are available for school leavers (both GCSE and A level) 

from September 2019.  

 

Please see the attached flyer or check out the SERC website for further information: 

https://serc.ac.uk/event/Bangor-Apprenticeship-Job-Fair  

 

GCS Careers Department  
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